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Mr. John F. Ahearne
Chairman Commissioner

US Nuclear Reégulatory Commission
1717 H Street, \M
washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Ahearne:
In view of the energy situation in this country,
about which we hear so much, it is hard to under-
stand why a completed and undamaged nuclear plant
has been forced to stand idle for almost two years.
I hope that we will soon hear that the decision
has been made to put Unit I of Three Mile Island
back into operation at a very early date.

Yours very truly,
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(Mrs. Stanley R. Anderson)
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